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I oppose HB 3197. We the taxpayers are tired of the constant adding of taxes by the 

party in charge, the anti-American American Marxist party. You add taxes for your pet 

projects, but the money never fixes the problem. Just adding taxes just incurs cost to 

the citizen, whom your party could give a rip about. Your party is about taxes and 

control which is un-American and anti-Oregonians. Legislation needs to be able to 

help Oregonians, the HB 3197 does the opposite. I oppose more taxing and HB 

3197.  


